NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
BLENDON TOWNSHIP
OTTAWA COUNTY, MICHIGAN
PLANNING COMMISSION

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT the Blendon Township Planning Commission will convene on Monday May 6, 2024, at 7:00 pm, in the Blendon Township Hall located at 7161 72nd Avenue, Hudsonville, Michigan 49426.  This public hearing will be held for the following purpose:  
Mike DeJonge has requested a special land use permit for the expansion to the existing Borculo Christian School facility located at 6830 96th Avenue, Zeeland, MI 49464 (PPN 70-13-19-100-020).
Comments regarding this request will be taken at the public hearing.  Written comments may be sent to the Chairman of the Planning Commission, at the Township Hall at the above address.  Such comments will be added into the meeting record if received by 12:00 PM, May 6, 2024.
	
This notice is given pursuant to the requirements of the Blendon Township Ordinance and Michigan State law.


Published, 

Blendon Township
By Mark Leathead, Planning Commission Chairman
By Robin Overway, Township Clerk



                                                                                                        
